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Annual Holiday Fundraiser Donor Thank You 
By Pamela Lee 

 

Mickaboo’s Annual Holiday Party and Funraiser is our most important fundraiser of the 
year. The Board of Directors, volunteers, and our over 400 foster birds thank the 
following individuals and companies for their support, by donating silent auction and 
other items. Whether you gave a little or a lot, your kindness helps to ensure our rescue 
birds receive the care they need before they go to their "forever" homes.   
 

 
 

Individual Donors 

 Rhonda Bennon 

 Patty Blau 

 Valerie Bryden 

 Carol Dashiell 

 Sandra Deng 

 Eric Helms 

 Susie Hons 

 Vinny Hrovat 

 Renee Kochevar 

 Martha Kudlacik 

 Pamela Lee 

 Valentine Lewis 

 Maria Pangelina 

 Susie Quilopras 

 Mike Reed 

 Janice Sellers 

 Scott Shipley 

 Darlene Tracy 

 Usha Tuvell 

 Michelle Yesney and Richard Gertman 

 

 
Corporate Donors 

 Bay Area Bird Hospital 

 Bird & Pet Clinic of Roseville 

 Drs. Fosters and Smith 

 For the Birds 

 Happy Hollow Park & Zoo 

 Marty Magic Designs 

 Medical Center for Birds 

 Oakland Zoo 

 Piazza’s Fine Foods 

 Recharge Medical and Day Spa 

 Sacramento Zoo 

 San Francisco 49ers 

 San Francisco Zoo 

 San Jose Giants 

 San Jose Sabercats 

 San Jose Sharks 

 Sheraton Pleasanton 

 Trinkets4Talons  

 Wildwood Veterinary Hospital 

Our apologies if we inadvertently left anyone out!  Please contact us at pr@mickaboo.org if we did, so we may 
acknowledge your generosity in our next newsletter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copyright © 2013 Mickaboo Companion Bird Rescue 
All Rights Reserved 

mailto:pr@mickaboo.org

